Good morning, Huskies! It is Tuesday, February 27th and we are on a regular schedule.
St. Paul’s Church will be offering their grilled cheese lunch tomorrow. All are welcome.
Would all basketball players please return your jerseys to Mrs. Richard ASAP!

Tomorrow is PINK SHIRT DAY. In 2012, the United Nations declared May 4 as Anti-Bullying Day,
and now the last Wednesday each February is Canada's national Pink Shirt/anti-bullying day.
Raising awareness about the prevention of bullying and promoting kindness and inclusion.



